
presents their 2023 production of:

Curtains Up is an elementary musical theatre experience open to all
4th & 5th grade students enrolled in a Port Washington public school.



Registration opens on Wednesday, January 4!

 https://sites.google.com/portnet.org/curtainsup



Rehearsals start March 27, 2023 and the shows are on June 16 & 17 
Visit the website or email pwcurtainsup@gmail.com for more information!


